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Mr Craig Francis 
General Manager — Commercial Finance 
Genex Power Limited 
GPO Box 4626 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Email:  

Dear Mr Francis 

Thank you for your letter of 3 September 2019 indicating the need to amend timing for 
some conditions in the Coordinator-General's evaluation report for the Kidston Pumped 
Storage Hydro project. 

I note that the evaluation report (Appendix 1, Schedule 1, Table 1; referred to by 
conditions 132-135) requires that the final location of the KPH1 release point be notified 
to the agency with jurisdiction (the Department of Environment and Science) by 
30 September 2019. 

I agree to your request to extend the date by which the final location of the KPH1 
release point be notified to 30 June 2020 with the understanding that the project 
schedule has been delayed. I note that you will meet the intent of the requirements as 
early as possible, and prior to any discharges to the Copperfield River. 

If you require any further information, please contact , A/Project 
Manager, Coordinated Project Delivery, Office of the Coordinator-General, Department 
of State Development, Manufacturing, Infrastructure and Planning on  or 

, who will be pleased to assist. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sonya : ooth 
A/Assistant Coordinator-General 
Coordinated Project Delivery 
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